
From: Kohar Kojayan
To: General Plan
Subject: FW: San Mateo General Plan 2040
Date: Monday, September 9, 2019 10:42:02 PM

From: Diane Papan 
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 5:28 PM
To: Kohar Kojayan <kkojayan@cityofsanmateo.org>
Subject: Fw: San Mateo General Plan 2040

From: Rebecca 
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 2:40 PM
To: Diane Papan <dpapan@cityofsanmateo.org>
Subject: San Mateo General Plan 2040

Dear Mayor Papan,

I am writing to ask you to support the study may developed as part of the
SMGP 2040 process and vote down the new alternative study map being
presented on August 19th, which could result in R1 single family house
zoning being eliminated in San Mateo.

Thank you,

Rebecca Coker




